
Shelter Rock Church  
Winter Fest 2018 Info Sheet 

1. Balance, Completed Permission Slips, and copy of Insurance 
Card due by Sunday, December 31, 2017.  

2. Tuscarora must be notified of any Medically Necessary Diet 
Restrictions before our arrival. The Special Diet form is 
available on our website with the registration form, and should 
be sent to Tuscarora directly. 

3. Students who us inhalers/EPI pens/etc. must show them to 
our camp nurse at drop off at SRC. They will not be allowed to 
attend without them. 

4. Departure: All students need to be at Shelter Rock Church Manhasset 
- 626 Plandome Rd. by 3:30pm on Friday, January 5th to sign in and 
load the busses. 

5. Please bring a brown bag dinner for the bus ride Friday 
evening. This will save us time and get us to Tuscarora on time. 

6. Pickup: Approximately 5pm on Sunday, January 7th at Shelter Rock 
Church Manhasset. We will have students call home when we are 
nearing the city with our Estimated Time of Arrival. 

Packing List 
1. You should bring some extra money for the following things: 

· Food on the way to or on the way home fro Tuscarora (if your 
group is stopping) 

· Snack Shop during free time. 
· WF Merchandise (Sweatshirts ($24-30), CDs from our musical 

guests, books by our speaker, etc.) 
2. What to Bring: 

a. Sleeping bag & Pillow (Bring in a case or garbage bag with your 
name on it.) 

b. Plastic garbage bags for wet clothes (in case of snow or rain) 
c. Warm and modest clothes for two days 
d. Clothes for outdoor activities as the weather permits (gloves, 

hats, etc.) 
e. Towel & Washcloth 
f. Toiletries 
g. Bible, Notebook, Pen 



h. IMPORTANT: PLEASE RESTRICT YOUR LUGGAGE TO ONE 
MEDIUM SIZED PIECE! 

3. What Not to Bring:  
a. Headphones/earbuds, iPods, Laptops, gaming devices, or other 

electronics 
b. Skateboards or Rollerblades (Does anyone rollerblade anymore?) 
c. Drugs, alcohol, tobacco, vape pens (or similar), or illegal 

substances 
d. Weapons 

4. Cell phones are allowed on the trip, but no headphones or 
earbuds (we want students to talk to each other), and we respectfully 
request that they not be texting or calling home or friends during the 
weekend. We want them to maximize their time on the weekend to 
have a meaningful encounter Jesus, to make friends, and to deepen 
their relationships with students also on the retreat. If students are 
found to be spending too much time on their phones, leaders are 
instructed to talk to them and redirect them to engaging in the 
weekend. If students are not following guidelines or responding to 
leaders, cell phones may be confiscated for the weekend. Thank you 
for your understanding. 


